
Newsletter: 29th June 2018 
Where everyone matters and every day counts 

Value of the 

month:  

 

 

 

HUMOUR 

Outdoor Learning 
On Monday some of our children visited Beecroft Academy to take 
part in outdoor learning within their Forest School. All of the children 
came back enthused and had a enjoyable morning there. From Sep-
tember, our school  will be undergoing an exciting project to enhance 
our outdoor learning in the form of our own Forest School. Mrs White will lead this 
area.  
More information will be provided in September. 
 

Transition dates: 3rd/ 4th July 2018 

Year 6 Transition Days to High School 
Whole School Transition day for new classes / teachers next year. 
 

Summer Fayre 
Our annual Summer Fayre is this Sunday:  
Sunday 1st July 11am—3pm.  
Members from the PTA have kindly requested if parents could donate cakes on Sun-
day for their cake stall. If you are able to, then could you please give them to a PTA 
member when you arrive. 
 
 

School Uniform 
Please ensure children follow the school dress code, which is available on the school 
website. Black shoes or plimsolls should be worn as part of school uniform and train-
ers should only be worn for outdoor PE lessons.  
 

Weather Conditions 
To support your child through the hot temperature during the school 
day, please ensure suncream is applied before they come to school . They 
should also be provided with a sunhat and a refillable water bottle. 
 

Parking  
Please avoid parking outside the school gates where cones have been placed. These 
parking restrictions have been put in place in order to keep our children and parents 
safe during peak times of the day.  

 
End of Year Reports                                                               

Your child’s end of year report will be given out on Friday 6th July. There will be a 
separate page to record your feedback. Please hand this in to the class teacher once 
completed as your feedback is very important to us to ensure we continue to meet the 
needs of our school community. 

Headteacher: Mrs B Waite 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs R Parmar 

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Mew 

Reminders:  

 Year 4 children go swimming on Monday afternoons. Please ensure your child has their swimming kit with 
them.  

 Children must be collected promptly at the end of the school day, which is at 3:10pm.  

Class Attendance Winners:     

w/c 25th June 

EYFS/KS1: with 98.2% 

was GOLD class 

 

KS2: with 98.5%  

was BLUE class 

Well done to both classes. 

 

Whole school attendance: this 

week: 

95.6% 

Housepoints Winners 

EYFS/KS1:   

KS 2: Kestrels 187 

OVERALL WINNING HOUSE:  

 

Falcons  173  

Falcons— 307  


